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Gregg Allman cancels performance at BECU ZooTunes presented by 
Carter Subaru (7/2) 

 
SEATTLE – Gregg Allman has canceled his performance at BECU ZooTunes presented by 
Carter Subaru scheduled for Wednesday, July 2. Ticket holders of the Gregg Allman concert 
at Woodland Park Zoo will be issued a full refund.  
 
Tickets purchased online through the zoo’s website will be automatically refunded to the 
purchaser of record. Ticket holders with physical tickets purchased at Woodland Park Zoo 
must bring their tickets to any of the zoo’s West or South Entrance ticket windows during 
general hours (9:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. daily) to process their refunds. Physical tickets returned 
with an accompanying receipt will receive an immediate refund at zoo ticket windows. Ticket 
holders returning tickets without receipts will be issued a check. Refunds will be processed 
within 14 business days. ZooTunes staff will be available July 2 from 9:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. to 
assist ticket holders with refunds and questions. 
 
Woodland Park Zoo is not responsible for tickets purchased through a third party. 
 
Inquiries can be directed to concerts@zoo.org or 206.548.2500 option #7. This information is 
also available on the zoo’s website at zoo.org/zootunes.  
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